
"There will be a Board of Health meeting on Thursday, January 4, 2018 at 3:00 PM at Town Offices 

building, second floor auditorium to discuss and vote for or against a one-year extension on 

Williamsburg's trash and recyclables hauling contract with K  & W Materials and Recycling, LLC.  Our 

current contract with this firm ends June 30, 2018.     See attached proposed contract attached above in 

Kathleen Casey's email of December 27, 2017". 

 


